
 
 

Don’t forget… 
 

It’s our Bag2School collection this Friday (10th November).  Any 

unwanted clothes, shoes, belts & bags would be great.  If you run out of 

collection bags you can use black plastic sacks.  Please drop the bags 

into the school office by 9am on Friday.   

 

Non-uniform day for Children in Need on Friday 17th November.   Please 

bring in a bottle and a chocolate bar for the Christmas Fayre tombolas. 

The school will be making a special donation to Children in Need.   

 

Teddy Tombola – We need any pre-loved teddies & soft toys for the ever 

popular Teddy Tombola.  Please wash & bag up any teddies that need 

a new home & drop into the school office.  

  

Jolly Jars – We’d love lots of Jolly Jars for the Fayre.  These are just 

ordinary glass jars filled with sweets, chocolate, fruit, pocket toys etc and 

you can even include a surprise gift!  Check out our Facebook page for 

more info if you’ve never made them before.  Please drop jars off at the 

school office. 

 

Old to New Book Stall – Donations of any good quality unwanted books 

would be great too.  Adult, teen and children’s books all welcome.     

 

Can you help at the Christmas Fayre?  We’d love some help with 

manning the stalls so we can make it as much fun as possible for the 

children.  If you can spare some time, please sign up at the school office 

or let us know via email (scptfa@gmail.com) or Facebook.   

 

Thanks loads. 

 

St Catherine’s PTFA 
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